
Our First Baby 
.......... is coming in October!  

Our resident Betsy is having her baby next month. 

Betsy will soon need a vehicle to transport her baby to daycare, and to doctor appointments. It 
would also be a great relief if she could get to work without taking three or four buses. 

We hope that one of our supporters has a vehicle in good working condition that can be 
donated to meet our resident's need. 

We are praying we can bless Betsy with a vehicle before her son arrives!

If you can help

Please call or text Anna
(425) 577-3827
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